

April 29, 2022

Worcester Surfcasting Club Inc PO Box 70059 Worcester, MA 01607

Dear Worcester Surfcasting Club Inc:

Thank you for thinking of our organization for your donation in memory of Stanley Kozlowski.

We have established a memorial fund which all donations made will be placed. Your donation will enable continuing education in the field of nursing and also for the purchase of specialized patient care items and services to enhance the quality of life at the end of life. We are not a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization; therefore, your donation will not be tax deductible.

Thank you again for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Jikki Coffee

Memorial Donation Coordinator